
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CONCERNING THE INTENT OF THE 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF SOUTH SANGAMON WATER 
COMMISSION, SANGAMON COUNTY, ILLINOIS TO SELL BONDS IN AN 
AMOUNT NOT TO EXCEED $31,000,000 
The Board of Commissioners of South Sangamon Water Commission, Sangamon 
County, Illinois (the “Commission”) will hold a public hearing on January 21, 2020 at 
5:30 p.m.  The hearing will be held at the Board’s principal office located at 9199 
Buckhart Road, Rochester, Illinois.  The purpose of the hearing will be to receive public 
comments on the proposal to sell bonds in an amount not to exceed $31,000,000 for the 
purpose of paying the costs of refunding all or part of the Commission’s outstanding 
Taxable General Obligation Bonds (Alternate Revenue Source), Series 2010B (Build 
America Bonds - Direct Payment) issued in the original principal amount of $23,505,000, 
the Commission’s Tax-Exempt General Obligation Bonds (Alternate Revenue Source), 
Series 2010C issued in the original principal amount of $3,090,000, and the 
Commission’s Water Commission Subordinate Revenue Bond, Series 2011 issued in the 
original principal amount of $5,200,000, including costs of issuing the bonds. 

Date:  January 2, 2020. 

/s/  Laura VanProyen 
Secretary, Board of Commissioners 
South Sangamon Water Commission, 
Sangamon County, Illinois 


